
Water Alert from the Turin  

Water Department 

 

Attention residents and business owners 

on Williams Circle, Sunset Drive, and a por-

tion of Hwy 54—water will be turned off 

for a leak repair & valve replacement on 

 June 12th from 8AM-12PM 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out 

to the Turin Water Department at:   

770-599-0777 


